
Good morning Gateway Guardians, 

Here is our news for Wednesday, Oct. 31st: 

Attention 8th graders: We will have a Gateway Reads committee meeting today in the library during 

lunch.  

Start planning and saving! We will be hosting a food drive to support the Mill Creek Food Bank. Bring 

non-perishable food donations to school November 13-19th to help our community.  Start participating 

even earlier by encouraging your families to bring donations during conference nights next week.   

A huge thank you to all that entered our Yearbook Cover Contest!  It was a close call.  Several of 

the other entries will be featured throughout the yearbook as well.  Congratulations to all who 

participated…you showed GRIT for taking on this challenge! 

Ms. Bus would like everyone to sign up for Fuel-up-to-play-60 by the end of November.  If you do the 

challenges and record your information it will enter you into drawings for prizes.  Please email me your 

information of username and password so you get credit for signing up and your name on the poster in 

the gym.  We have received a lot from this program, especially from last year, it has given us new 

equipment for our PE department and I would like to continue getting this support for our PE 

program.   Thanks to the 6 or 7 who have already signed up, hope to get your emails soon. 

It’s not a trick-Your Reflections entry must reflect the “Heroes Around Me” theme.  Remember your artist 
statement explaining how your art reflects the theme accounts for 50% of your score. 
 

Remember Gateway, guard your character! 

 


